
HB:jp 

Dr. A. Stern, 
Director, Youth Department, 
Yeshiva University, 
500 West 186th Street, 
NEW YORK. N.Y, 10033. U.S.A. 

Dear Dr. Stern, 
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16th January, 1974, 
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Dr. A. Stern 16th January, 1974. 

Regarding Hawaii, I have contacted the Airline to see whether 
they will meet 23 hours stopover expenses and I also asked my Travel Agent 
whether another 23 hours stopover expenses could be arranged at the Airline's 
expense somewhere else. I also may be able, without a promise, to throw 
in a single New York/London fare by Pan Am for a later date at the choice of 
the participant, but prior to 180 days since the start of the original trip. 
I also could add, immediately prior to the trip and without New York stopover 
facilities, a trip to start in London without any extra charge, but I doubt 
that this will be of particular value to any of the participants. 

With the same mail I'm dropping a line to our good friend, 
Sol Green, who knows the Melbourne community very well. It was a prévilege 
to have him and his family in our midst and we do look forward to his return 
visit some time. I guess he, together with Rabbi and Mrs. Lanm, will be able 
to fill you in on many of the local conditions and answer many of the queries 
that you may have. 

I will also be in New York, Please G'd, just before or after 
Pesach and the Headmaster of our largest school, Mr. Ranoschy, just told me 
that he may be available in New Yorksome time in March, and a meeting with 
hig would naturally be very helpful. 

Ruthy indicated that in the months December - February when 
there are University holidays, there is a lot of talent in an honorary capacity 
available, but such a period would not be suitable for you and therefore we 
have to avail ourselves of some of the Mt. Scopus College staff who, Thanks 
Goodness,.are improving all the time and who may fill in in an advisory capacity 
and do such tasks to which you may delegate then. 

I'm looking forward to meeting you personally, all the very best, 

paw feat Sincerely yours, 

H.A, BACHRACH. 


